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Dear ETAR Realtor® Member,

*This is a pay-in-advance payment program for ANNUAL DUES RENEWAL ONLY.
This does not apply to prorated new member fees.

This form, along with the bank authorization form must be completed and returned to proceed. Once
you submit both forms you are committing to this transaction each month (based on installment plan
choice) We will ONLY make adjustments if you contact us. Note-If your payment doesn’t clear the bank,
ETAR will assess an additional fee (NSF) of $50.00 per occurrence. If you change bank accounts, you will
need to update the account information with us, plus there may be an additional fee of $5.00.

Please may choose either a 12, 6, 4 or 3 month plan. The final payment (for 2023 dues) will be deducted
on December 5, 2023. *Providing ALL payments have been made without issue, your account will be
marked as ‘PAID IN FULL after the December payment is confirmed.

Please check 1\/} your choice below (totals include the $.30 fee per transaction) FOR 2024 DUES
*The amounts are based on the renewal dues of $630.00 & 5666.00 w/RPAC

The 12 month plan (12 pymts) starts in January; processed on the 5"

Membership Dues $52.80 w/ $36.00 RPAC contribution $55.80
The 6 month plan (6 pymts) starts in July; processed on the 5™

Membership Dues $105.30 w/ $36.00 RPAC contribution $111.30
The 4 month plan (4 pymts) starts in September; processed on the 5™

Membership Dues $157.80 w/ $36.00 RPAC contribution $166.80
The 3 month plan (3 pymts) starts in October; processed on the 5%

Membership Dues $210.30 w/ $36.00 RPAC contribution $222.30
A 1 time payment can be made anytime-please call the office

Membership Dues $630.30 w/ $36.00 RPAC contribution $666.30

*If the above options don’t meet your financial situation, please call the office for additional
arrangements to be made.

*RPAC is the Realtor Political Action Committee in Lansing that supports & protects YOUR industry! The
RPAC committee works diligently to encourage financial support within our Association. The ETAR Board
of Directors reduced the suggested annual RPAC contribution to $36.00 in hopes of greater Association
support. ETAR’s membership goal is to contribute $10,000.00. If you wish to contribute more than the
suggested $36.00, please do!

Respectfully,
ETAR Board of Directors

Office Use-

Date Member started ACH payments Amount (if other) $




EAasTERN THumMB A SSOCIATION
OF [HEALTORS®

www.casternthumb.com

Office Use-

Date Member started ACH payments Amount (if other) $




